March 11, 2025
Dear Dr. Hellrigel and Midwest Central School Board,

| have decided to resign from my position as
interventionist at Midwest Central Primary School,
effective at the end of the 2024-2025 school year. Thank
you so much for the opportunity to use my years of
experience in support of students at the primary school.
Sally Timm and Ben Mooney are a dynamic duo; |
appreciate their leadership and desire to make a
difference in the community.

Sincerely,
Emily Ropp
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